HCS102

National Assembly for Wales

Communities, Equality and Local Government Committee

Holiday Caravan Sites (Wales) Bill

Response from: Tan-y-Fron Holiday Park

Christine Chapman AM

Chair, Communities, Equality and Local Government Committee,

National Assembly for Wales

Dear Ms Chapman,

I am the owner of Tan-y-fron Holiday Park in Dolgellau, Gwynedd.

This is a holiday and touring park business, providing 43 touring caravans, motor-homes, campervan and tents and camping pods and 24 static holiday caravans.

I write in response to the consultation on the Holiday Caravan Sites (Wales) Bill. My trade association, BH&HPA has responded on behalf of all members and I endorse their evidence – on this link – to you.

I ask please that you ensure my park business is not placed at competitive disadvantage, jeopardising the direct and indirect employment we sustain.

Yours sincerely,

Kind Regards,

E.P. Rowlands & Ms. SCS Morris

Tan-y-Fron Holiday Park

Arran Road

Dolgellau

Gwynedd

LL40 2AA